
 

 

 
 

April 5, 2023 
 
Dr. Susan Harden 
Faculty President 
UNC Charlotte 
 
Dear Susan, 
  

The Office of Legal Affairs has proposed revisions to University Policy 102.5, Emeritus 
Faculty and Senior Academic and Administrative Officers. Please see the attached proposed 
Policy revisions. The edits clarify the retirement requirement, define "retirement" based on HR's 
definition, and add an exception for "extraordinary circumstances" in cases of faculty resignation 
without retirement.  

 
We ask that the Faculty Executive Committee or Faculty Council review the proposed 

revisions and provide feedback to the Office of Academic Affairs (academicaffairs@uncc.edu) 
by the end of the spring term.  

     
Sincerely, 

       
Alicia L. Bertone 
Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
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